
CONNECT HIGHLINE STUDENTS

COVID-19
RESPONSE

DIAPERS

BACK TO SCHOOL RESOURCES

FEED HIGHLINE FAMILIES

Due to COVID-19, Highline Public Schools will be 
opening schools online only in the fall of 2020. The 
district is doing everything possible to ensure that all 

families in the district have broadband internet service 
so that students have the opportunity to successfully 
engage with their teacher and school. Our goal is to 

raise funds to support 1,000 families who are without 
broadband internet service.

Donate here: https://bit.ly/2P9hha5

School supplies can cost a family nearly $800 each 
year according to the National Retail Association. 

Highline Schools Foundation is building 4,000 back to 
school resource packs filled with school supplies that 

students can use both during full distance learning and 
when they are able to be back in the classroom. Help 

us make sure students have the supplies that they need 
to be successful in school.

Donate here: http://bit.ly/2Io36vj

We have set up a partnership with World Vision 
and two area churches to provide boxes of food and 

essentials to Highline families in need. Each week, up 
to 200 of our families most in need are being served. 
Diapers have been identified as a need by families at 
these centers. Therefore, we are accepting donations 

to provide diapers to families in need during this time.

Donate here: https://bit.ly/2Wpw3g5

With nearly 70% of our families living in poverty 
before the COVID-19 pandemic and many more 

losing jobs and income since March, we have 
started purchasing $50 grocery store gift cards and 

providing them to Highline families in need. Families 
are identified by social workers, counselors, family 

liaisons and other school employees. 

Donate here: https://bit.ly/3a0wAKP
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